COPY.
Llond's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

9th Hay, 1939.

Dear Sirs,

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter of
the lst instant enclosing a plan (in quintuplicate) of Oertz
Rudder for Messrs. Bartrem & Sons' Yard Nos. 282/3, and with
regard thereto 1 have the pleasure to state that the arrangements

as shown on this plan will be approved, provided they be
carried out to the satisfaction of the Society's Surveyors.

Three copies of the plan are returned herewith,
one copy is being retained for reference, and one copy is
being forwarded to the Society's local Surveyors.

Sirs,

. faithfully,

Secretary.

Nessre. Oertz International Streamline
Rudder Co. ld.,
1, Seething Lane,
";.C.S-




